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 Star of the 
Week 

for some lovely writing 
about why her sister is 

special to her. 

Well Done! 

Welcome Back! 

Happy new year and welcome back to a brand new term in Class 
1. Although it has been a shorter week this week the children 

have slipped straight back into the routine of school life. 

We have another fun filled half term ahead of us. Our           
overarching topic this half term is based around the big question 

‘where is the best place for a little pig to build his house?’ The 
children have already spent some time thinking about this. We 
shall revisit this question at the end of the half term and see if 

our learning has changed the ideas that we had this week. 

To find out about more our topic and subjects this half term visit 
our class webpage on the school website 

 https://stpetersprimary.org/children/class-pages/class-1/ 

  

Here are some calendar dates for this half term… 

 Friday 3rd February - Achievement Assembly 

 Friday 3rd February - Cake Sale 

 Tuesday 14th February - Wear red for          
Valentine’s Day 

 Thursday 16th February - School Disco 

 Friday 17th February - School closes for half 
term holiday 

We will send more details and important dates as we 
get them. Remember to check our Dojo page for         

reminders 

A sprinkling of fairy dust...  

 


